Dear Bobcat Families:

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to our school soon! This will be a great
opportunity to purchase books for your whole family. We encourage you to
shop with your child after school. If there isn't a convenient time that week
for your family to come to the fair together, there will also be a class
shopping time available for your child to shop on Wednesday or Friday
during school hours.

Supporting a love for reading is critical to student success. Supporting your

school is just as important. The Scholastic Book Fair encourages your child's
reading habits, builds their personal libraries and raises funds for the school,
all at the same time.

Book Fair dates: September 23rd through 27th
Location: School Library
Time: After school at 1:07 until 4pm
(parents must accompany their child)

We look forward to seeing you and your family at our Book Fair! Remember,
all purchases benefit our school. If you can’t come to the fair in person,
consider shopping at our online fair with the link below. All online orders
ship directly to your home, and book only orders over $25 have free

shipping!
We appreciate your support!

Online ordering is available at:
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/buckeveelementaryvschooll
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